2. DEPUTATION BY APPOINTMENT
2.1 ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY —WESTERN BUS SERVICE REVIEW

Jill Atkinson, Passenger Services Operations Planner for Environment
Canterbury, updated the Board on progress regarding the review of bus
services in the western area of the city.

She elaborated on the feedback received through the primary consultation
phase and outlined the secondary consultation process now underway. Key
planning objectives for the western services were highlighted.

The Board received the information.
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